

24th September 2021

Headteacher: Mrs H L Millett

Dear Parents/Carers of Y7,

We are very aware that, due to the pandemic, you were unable to come and visit your son/daughter's school prior to him/her starting in September, other than in a limited way on the uniform sizing days. To rectify this, we would like to invite you into school next month.

If you wish to take part, this is how the event will run:

- on Tuesday 19th October 2021, we will keep your son/daughter with us at the end of the school day and engage them in a fun extra LIFE session, and ask you to arrive at 4.30pm;
- upon arrival, you will sign in, there will be refreshments, and an opportunity to chat informally to the senior team and the Head of Year;
- finally, your child will proudly show you where they have their lessons and social time in school.

We expect the tours of the school to end by 5.30pm at the latest.

Although the school will be much quieter than on a standard open evening and there will not be activities to participate in as you move around, we hope you will still enjoy seeing the learning spaces through the eyes of your child and we *know* they will love showing you around!

If you would like to join us, please complete the google form sent with this letter.

We look forward to seeing you then.

Millott

Yours faithfully,

Mrs H L Millett Headteacher

STOKESLEY SCHOOL, STATION ROAD, STOKESLEY, NORTH YORKSHIRE TS9 5AL





